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Dear Parents,  

• Year 3 - Parent Maths Drop-In Session - Thank you to those parents who have signed up to a maths 

session on Monday 29 or Tuesday 30 April. Please remember there will be no parking on site for 

these visits due to the pupils arriving at school and break times. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

• Year 4 - 4B & 4LF - The Jersey Music Service – Reminder! If you have not yet completed the 
agreement - a copy of the letter and form is attached – please return my email to Miss Lezala 
r.lezala@vcp.sch.je  
 

• Year 5 - E-Safety Safeguarding Seminar - Thursday 2 May 6.00 to 7.00pm - Do you want to ensure 

your children are kept safe online? Are you always aware of the sites that your children are 

accessing? You are all invited to a very important e-Safety safeguarding seminar by the senior staff at 

Victoria College, the event will be hosted at VCP. Please see the poster attached and follow the below 

link to sign up to this event.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wJUj7am3N0Ot9xORbeJA75CDJ1Sn9TNPvHE

UfeOgI7xUNFg0UkJXQTVRWksyUDNMUDlINlQxRTIzWi4u 

 

• Year 5 & 6 - German lunchtime club with Miss Cross - 15 spaces available (registration only) - please 

log in to your SOCS account to register your son. https://www.socscms.com/login/25722/parent  

 

• Year 6 - Bude Parent Information Meeting - Wednesday 22 May at 6pm. This meeting will take place 

in the school hall and is compulsory for at least one parent to attend, pupils are more 

than welcome to come along too. 

 

• All Year Groups - Careers Day - Friday 10 May 2024 - As part of the curriculum, we teach the boys all 

about different careers they may wish to have when they are older. To further develop the boys 

understanding of the varied careers out there, we would love it if any of you would be able to come 

into School to share what your career is, what it looks like on a daily basis, and any qualifications you 

might need to achieve that career.  If you would be willing to come into School and talk to the boys 

during an assembly or to individual classes on Friday 10 May, please email Mrs Rankin 

(l.rankin@vcp.sch.je). The boys will also have the opportunity to dress up as what they aspire their 

career to be in the future. 

 

• All Year Groups - PE/Games - boys should now be wearing their summer kit – House polo shirt, black 

shorts, white ankle socks, sun hats and their full tracksuits. Boot bags are not required this term. 

 

• All Year Groups - Whole School Photo is now available to purchase – order by 02/05/2024 and 

receive a 10% discount plus free delivery to school! See attached. 

 

• All Year Groups - the 2HU will be open from 3.00 - 3.30pm every Monday during the summer term 

and the first Sunday of every month from 9.15 - 10.45am, including the holidays.   

 

• All Year Groups - CAMHS - Nurturing Programme & Strength Based Parenting, see attached. 

 

• All Year Groups - The 10th Junior Chess Island Championships - Sunday 21 April 2024 - see attached 
flyer. Deadline to register Friday 18 April. 
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